
 
	
	
July	25,	2017	
	
	
Ms.	Anna	Henderson	
Division	Traffic	Engineer	
NC	Department	of	Transportation	
55	Orange	Street	
Asheville,	NC	28801	
	
Dear	Ms.	Henderson:	
	
We	have	recently	been	made	aware	of	an	opportunity	to	partner	with	the	NCDOT	to	
apply	for	a	sidewalk	grant	for	the	Emma	Community.		The	total	cost	of	the	project	is	
estimated	to	be	$85,350.		Buncombe	County	is	excited	about	opportunities	to	
expand	and	improve	safe	and	convenient	transportation	for	pedestrians.			
	
We	are	excited	about	this	opportunity	and	offer	our	support	for	the	project	and	your	
efforts	to	proceed	with	the	grant.		Additionally,	Buncombe	County	is	offering	
financial	support	for	this	project	in	the	amount	of	$5000.		If	we	need	to	take	any	
further	action,	please	let	me	know.			Please	forward	this	letter	to	the	appropriate	
parties	as	needed.		
	
Thank	you	for	the	work	that	you	do	for	our	community.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Brownie	Newman	
Chairman	
	
Cc:	 file	
 


